Andrea Avni
11515 105th Place SW
Vashon Island, WA 98070

Date: Monday 31 July 2017

Re: Docket Numbers UE-170033 and UG-170034

To the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on Puget Sound Energy's plans for power generation in our
state.

I live on Vashon Island, with solar panels on my house that provide about 50% of my electricity
throughout the course of a year. | am a PSE rate payer for the rest of my power, which gives me great
incentive to ask that PSE start planning now for a smooth transition away from coal by 2025.

Please shorten the payment schedule for Units 3 and 4 at Colstrip so that these units are paid for by
2025. King County's Strategic Climate Action Plan stresses the phase-out of coal-fired electricity sources
by 2025. And 2025 is the date of the first round of compliance with the Paris Climate Agreement. | hope
PSE can take a leadership role in compliance with the Strategic Climate Action Plan and in advancing
clean and green energy for the planet we inhabit.

Sincerely,
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Andrea Avni

(206.214.8195)



